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NOTICE 

 

This is for the information of our Esteemed Customers and General Public that 
our Margao NRI branch is being merged with Margao Branch w.e.f. 26.07.2021, 
situated at Rua Jose Inacio Loyla, New Market, P.O. Box No. 272, Margao, Salcete, 
Goa – 403601. 

  
All customers of Margao NRI branch and General Public are requested to take 

notice of the same and transact/ deal through our Margao branch w.e.f. 26.07.2021. 
Customer account numbers will remain the same. 

 
- Goa Zone 

 

 


